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I am writing this testimony to express my utmost appreciation to Mr. and Mrs. Carter for 

organizing the 22-23 Arbor Idol talent show. As the principal, I have witnessed firsthand 

the tremendous effort and dedication put into making this event a resounding success. 

 

The Arbor Idol talent show provided an exceptional platform for children to showcase 

their incredible talents, fostering their confidence and helping them develop a sense of 

self-expression. The event was impeccably organized, leaving no stone unturned in 

ensuring a seamless and memorable experience for all involved. 

 

In addition to the talent show, the Carters video tape several exciting events that 

enriched the community spirit. The Paint Night and mulching the playground community 

events were especially noteworthy. By involving both children and their families, these 

events not only beautified the surroundings but also fostered a sense of unity and 

camaraderie among the participants. 

 

The Paint Night allowed young artists to unleash their creativity, expressing themselves 

on canvas, while also encouraging family bonding through shared experiences. The 

mulching of the playground community event not only enhanced the safety and 

aesthetics of the school grounds but also instilled a sense of responsibility and 

ownership of the environment in the children. 

 

I  am very grateful to the Carters for their tireless efforts in making these events 

possible. Their commitment to the well-being and growth of our children is exemplary. 

 

Thank you once again for your invaluable contributions. 

Emily Felton, Ed.D. 
Principal  
 


